Faculty Salary and Budget Committee
Minutes of February 26, 2010
PRESENT:
Wally Boeve, Pat Bravender, Larry Burns, Doug Busman,  Gregg Dimkoff, Kurt Fanning, Joe Godwin (ex officio), Linda Grinstead,  Heather Gulgin, Robert Hollister, Fran Kelleher, Zach Kurmas, Donijo Robbins (Chair), Xandra Xu
ABSENT:  
 Milt Ford, Pat Thorpe
GUEST:   Maria Cimitile, David Smith

1. The meeting was Called to Order at 12: 01pm


2. David Smith, Director of Benefit Services, presented the 2011 Medical Plan Design Options for employee contribution comparison and various scenarios for each of the options presented.   He also provided information on the other public universities in Michigan.    Mr. Smith fielded questions raised from the floor, and identified cost-saving measures implemented by the university thus far. 

After considerable discussion, it was the consensus of the body to reflect on the material presented and provide any comments to the Chair by March 4, after which time she will send the feedback to Mr. Smith.  

3. The Minutes of February 19, 2010 were approved as submitted. 


4. Announcements
The Chair reported that there  will not be a meeting on  Friday, March 5, 2010

The Chair reminded the committee that the annual lunch meeting with Provost Davis is scheduled for the meeting of Friday, March 19 in 202E of the DeVos Center.  

5. Review of Online Initiatives Document
Maria Cimitile presented an overview of the history and current  status of the online initiative.  She reported that the UCC, GC, IT and FTLC have worked closely to ensure rigor and academic freedom are maintained.  

After considerable discussion the consensus of the body was that they would continue their discussion and provide official correspondence to Dr. Cimitile so she can report at the next University Academic Senate meeting and request their approval to develop language for insertion into the Faculty Handbook.


6. The meeting adjourned at 1:30pm
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